Press Release IKB Deutsche Industriebank E

Dr. Ralph Muller to leave the IKB Board of Managing Directors

[Dusseldorf, 16 February 2022] Dr. Ralph Muller, member of the Board of
Managing Directors of IKB Deutsche Industriebank AG, will leave the com-
pany at his own request on 31 May 2022 in order to assume another profes-
sional activity.

At its meeting on 15 February 2022, the Supervisory Board approved the early
termination of Dr. Muller’s appointment by mutual agreement to the Board of
Managing Directors and thanked him for his successful work in the service of
IKB.

The Boards wish him all the best for his future career and private life.

Contact:
Armin Baltzer, phone: +49 (0) 211 8221-6236, e-mail: presse@ikb.de
Patrick von der Ehe, phone: +49 (0) 211 8221-4776, e-Mail: presse@ikb.de

IKB Deutsche Industriebank AG supports medium-sized enterprises with loans, capital mar-

ket services and advisory services.
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